
Lucky Jar &
Free Dress

Day
F R I D A Y  2 5 T H  O F  O C T O B E R

PLEASE NOTE: Everything that goes in your jar must be NEW and
UNUSED and we cannot accept any UNWRAPPED LOLLIES OR FOOD in

the jars due to health regulations! 

We will be selling Lucky Jars at the School Fete. As a part of
this, we will be holding a Lucky Jar & Free Dress Day 

on 25th of October. 
All students are asked to bring a lucky jar or a bag of unopened
lollies in exchange to come dressed in free dress for the day.

Suggestions are Stationary (rubbers, pencils, Textas etc), Toy
Cars, Novelty items (Bouncy Balls, Yo Yo’s, Slinky’s, Whistles etc),
Lego or let your imagination come up with some fantastic ideas. 


